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G.H. WOOD

BACTERIOSTATIC

DUST ABSORBER

NO. 1424

OIL BASE

Liquid Containing Triclosan* to Control Germ Growth

COMMERCIAL

4L

GUARANTEE

*2,4,4'- Trichloro - 2' - hydroxy diphenyl ether......0.05%

REGISTRATION NO. 11870 PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT.

DANGER

POISON

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

LOT NO.

G.H. WOOD

"Sanitation for the Nation"(R)

G.H. WOOD & COMPANY LIMITED
Head Office & Laboratory

Toronto, M8Z 5M8



CODE 235921

DIRECTIONS FOR USE

Spray Dust Absorber evenly on dust mop or dust cloth.  Dampen
only - avoid excess.  Dust surface in normal manner.  Remove dust
from dust mop often by vacuuming or brushing with whisk in an
open area.  When mop or cloth is soiled, wash in a hot D.R.X.
Germicidal Detergent Solution.

PRECAUTIONS

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Do not take internally.  Avoid
contact with skin or eyes.  Not recommended for use on terrazzo,
marble or resilient type floors.

FIRST AID INSTRUCTIONS:  Contains petroleum distillates.  If
swallowed, do not induce vomiting.  Consult a physician
immediately.  If in contact with eyes, flush with copious amounts
of water for 15 minutes.  Consult a physician immediately.

If in contact with skin, immediately wash thoroughly with soap
and water.

NOTICE TO USER:  This control product is to be used only in
accordance with the directions on this label.  It is an offence
under the Pest Control Products Act to use a control product
under unsafe conditions. 

MADE IN CANADA

KEEP FROM FREEZING

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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